
                 

History of St. Joseph 
Cemetery

St. Joseph Cemetery is 
affiliated with Corpus Christi 
Parish in Conneaut, Ohio. In 

1901, St. Mary of the 
Immaculate Conception Church 
purchased five acres of land for 
a cemetery on the west side of 
Conneaut. The cemetery was 
dedicated to the patronage of 

St. Joseph. In 1981, the St. 
Joseph Shrine was added. 
Funds for the shrine were 

given in memory of loved ones. 
Names are engraved on the 

south side of the statue. 
Recently, statues of the 

Blessed Mother and the Infant 
of Prague were donated to the 
cemetery.  St. Joseph Cemetery 

is for use by the  Catholic  
Community.

     CEMETERY BOARD

     Parish Leader– Nicholas Perkoski
     Records – Ted Grubke

     Secretary – Pat Gugliemo
Sexton – Joseph Raisian    

 Grounds keeping  – Bill Kehoe
     

Members:
Joanie Norton
Duane Rood
Susan Kotula

To purchase a grave contact Ted Grubke
at 440/223-2553.

To open and close the grave contact
Joe Raisian at 440/593-2505.

As of December 1, 2020, footers are the 
responsibility of the monument company 

installing stones.

Parish Office
744 Mill St.

Conneaut OH  44030

Phone: 440-223-2553
st.josephcemetery@hotmail.com

www.corpuschristiparishconneaut.org
Fax: 440-593-6772
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